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In Golden Book  

This Week 

 

Class 1 
Adnan & Jeremiah 

 
Class 2 

Harman & Luke 
 

Class 3 
Callum & Oliwia 

 
Class 4 

Alec & Natalia 
 

Class 5 
Nicholas & Sebastian 

 
Class 6 

Mason & Roman 
 

Nursery 
Amrit & Penuel 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 29th April 2022 

Welcome back to school and nursery after the Easter break. It has been a busy 
week with new children joining us in nursery and everyone in school starting new 
learning.  
On Tuesday Classes 3 and 4 enjoyed a visit to 
Ironbridge as part of their History learning about 
Abraham Darby. They came back to school telling us all 
about the bridge and with lots of photos!  

On Wednesday Classes 1 and 2 walked to Dobbies Garden Centre to 
learn more about plants and what they need to survive and grow well. 
The children really enjoyed the visit and have planted lots of different 
seeds. We are looking forward to seeing how they grow over the next 
few weeks.  

Monday 2nd May is a Bank Holiday so we will see everyone back in on Tuesday 
next week.  

Reading P rizes 

Please write in your child’s 
Reading Record every time they 
read so they can collect prizes in school. Every 10 
reads your child can collect a small prize. Every 70 
reads and they can choose a book to take home 
and keep. Reading at home is really important to 
give children as many opportunities as possible to 

become fluent and confident readers.  

Attendance 
Whole School– 93.26% 
Class 1— 93.75% 
Class 2— 95.68% 
Class 3— 92.44% 
Class 4— 96.69% 
Class 5— 85.50% 
Class 6— 96.32% 
2s Nursery— 65.52% 
3s Nursery— 76.95% 
 

 

Lates - 14 
 

Lost learning =  
1hr 39mins 

Early Bird -Class 4 

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
try to solve  friendship 
problems when they 

occur 

School uniform  
Please can we remind parents that children in 
school should be wearing school uniform and 
school shoes. 
• Black or dark grey trousers / skirt (not jeans 

or joggers) 
• White polo shirt 
• Navy blue jumper / cardigan (with or without 

the school logo) 
• Black school shoes (not trainers) 
PE kits should be in school everyday. Black or navy 
blue shorts, plain white t-shirt and trainers/pumps).  

Please make sure everything is named 
Breakfast 

Club   
7:45—8:45    £2 per day 
More information from the 

office. Please come to the 

main door for Breakfast 

Club 

Monday 2nd May is a Bank 

Holiday (no school or nursery) 

Back to school & nursery on 

Tuesday 3rd May 

Family Learning 

Level 1 Award in 

Child Development 
starting Tuesday 3rd May 

12:30-3:00 
For more information please 

talk to Mrs Campbell. 

Illness 
If your child is sick or has 

diarrhoea they must stay at 
home for 48 hours after 

they are last unwell. This is 
Health Protection Agency 
guidance to minimise the 
risk of spreading illnesses. 

Keeping one ill child at home 
may prevent a whole group 
of children 
and staff 
becoming 

ill. 
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